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THERE WILL BE NO GENERAL MEETING THIS MONTH

Ring in the New Year 

With Family and Friends 
At the 36th Annual UICC

 New Years Eve Bash!                                      
Reservation form and information inside this bulletin



SILVER GAELS

Our November 17th dinner was enjoyed by all. Many thanks to all the guests who supported the dinners this year. There 
will be no Thursday Night Dinner in December. Our next dinner will be on January 19, 2012. The price will be $22, 
an increase of  $2 to help cover costs. I would like to remind everyone to make reservations early, the center needs the 
numbers on the Tuesday prior to the dinner to order food and other arrangements. No-host cocktails start at 5:30 pm 
and dinner will be served at 6:00 pm. Dinner includes soup or salad, and your choice of  Lamb Shank or Trout. Please 
make your reservations early with Phyllis O’Connor at 650/878-5986 or Alice Mayo at 415/584-6334.  Reservations close 
on Sunday, January 15, 2012

Special thanks to those who donated raffle prizes: Barbara Reilly, Heather Johnston, Alice & Jim Mayo, Mitzi Samson, 
Anne Young, Pat D’Arcy, Luke Philpot, Phyllis O’Connor, Barbara O’Brien, Josie Rivero, Sally Mulkerrins, Kathleen 
Ftizgerald, Dorothy & John Sorenson, Bill Luqué, Marie Gavney and Marie Doherty

As 2011 comes to a close there are many persons to thank, Phyllis O’Connor and Alice Mayo for a great job with reser-
vations; Molly Fitzpatrick and her helpers, Kathleen Fitzgerald, Phyllis and Alice with the raffle, Chef  Lau, Chef  Ian for 
great food; Teresa and Mary who are always helpful; the waitresses and others who help in so many ways, Maureen Hickey 
and Mitzi Samson who collect the money and get all the info into the bulletin each month and Bill Luqué for all his help. 

Happy Christmas to Everyone!

— Anne Quilter and Molly Fitzpatrick, Co-Chairpersons

THURSDAY NIGHT DINNER CLUB

LADIES AUXILIARY

There will be no lunch and cards the month of  December. Planning to arrange a trip to River Rock Casino in February. 
2012. Look for information in the January 2012 Bulletin.
												                  — Anne Quilter

Our Ladies Auxiliary Annual Christmas Dinner on Friday, December 9. See ad within this bulletin.
Happy Christmas to All!

	      — Anne Quilter, President

PATRICK J. DOWLING LIBRARY NEWS
New Computer
In November, a new computer was installed in the library.  We are very grateful to David Miles, who 
donated the computer. He operates a computer consulting company and re-furbishes old computers 
for non-profits.  The computer will be available for use by library patrons, who can do research on the 
internet, view our online catalog, and view the CDs that we have for genealogy research.

Volunteers
A big welcome to Lora Templeton, who starts volunteering at the library in December.  She is very 
enthusiastic about working at the library and will be a welcome addition to the team of volunteers.

Book Sales
In addition to the very fine collection of over 5000 books, we have a good selection of used books for sale 
which touch on a wide variety of topics.  Proceeds from the sales support the operation of the library.

You can find additional information about the Patrick J. Dowling Library 
at the UICC website, www.irishcentersf.org



  

DECEMBER CALENDAR MUSIC AT THE BAR
■ DECEMBER 3, SATURDAY 
• Study Group on The Ancient Mysteries of  Ireland
   2:00pm - 4:00pm ~ UICC Board Room
   Everyone welcome. For more information call
   Jo Coffey 415/585-6506 or email: coffey.jo@gmail.com

• Rebel Cork Annual Christmas Dinner Dance
   Honoring Margaret McAuliffe
   For reservations call Nora Daly 415/664-8966 
   or Jimmy Daly 415/753-6804 

■ DECEMBER 7, WEDNESDAY
• Irish Immigration Pastoral Center Mass & Lunch
   For reservations call Natasha at 415/752-6006 See Ad

■ DECEMBER 8, THURSDAY
• Set Dancing Classes ~ 7:30pm - 9:30pm
   For info call Josephine Brogan  415/681-4803

■ DECEMBER 9, FRIDAY
• Ladies Auxiliary Christmas Dinner    See Ad
  Call Phyllis O’Connor 650/878-5986 or 
  Alice Mayo at 415/584-6334

■ DECEMBER 11, SUNDAY
• Santa Claus at the Center 
  11am in the St. Francis Room
• Christmas Ceili ~ 7 - 10pm 

Adults $10 Children FREE 
Music: Miliosa and Richard Lundy and Friends
Call Josephine Brogan at 415-681-4803 

   or josephinebrogan@yahoo.com

■ DECEMBER 15, THURSDAY
• Set Dancing Classes ~ 7:30pm - 9:30pm
   For info call Josephine Brogan  415/681-4803

■ DECEMBER 18, SUNDAY
• Irish Immigration Pastoral Center 
  Celtic Voices Choir ~ 7:00pm ~ St. Patrick’s Room
  Call the Pastoral Center at 415/752-6006 See Ad

■ DECEMBER 22, THURSDAY
• Set Dancing Classes ~ 7:30pm - 9:30pm
   For info call Josephine Brogan  415/681-4803

■ DECEMBER 24, SATURDAY 
    AND DECEMBER 25, SUNDAY
	 The Center will be closed.

■ DECEMBER 29, THURSDAY
• Set Dancing Classes ~ 7:30pm - 9:30pm
   For info call Josephine Brogan  415/681-4803

■ DECEMBER 31, SATURDAY
• UICC New Year’s Eve Party  - See Ad
   For reservations call Maureen Hickey 650/375-0277

Ring of  Fire
Dave Crimmen Band
Kevin Roche & Highland Paddy
CENTER IS CLOSED
Christie O’Connell - downstairs
Kevin Roche - upstairs

SATURDAY   3    
SATURDAY 10

   SATURDAY 17
SATURDAY 24
SATURDAY 31

In DECEMBER

DEADLINE for JANUARY 2012 BULLETIN 
is DECEMBER 15

Please call the UICC with questions at 415/661-2700. 
If you have a specific question contact Adrienne Verreos 

at Falcon Associates Inc. •  tel:  415/468-4130 
• fax:  415/468-3549 • email:  falconassoc@earthlink.net

	 Christmas is 
        ...just around the corner!

Give a 32/50 ticket  
A great stocking stuffer!

Contact Bill Luqué 
at 415/552-9620

Maureen Hickey & Mitzi Samson 
wish our subscribers and 
advertisers a 
Blessed Christmas 
and Health and Happiness 
in the New Year!
Thank you for your continuing support!

Save the Date
February 26th ~ Columban Father’s Luncheon 



32/50 CLUB

Patrick Hickey
Jack Powers		
32/50 Club		
Jean Gallagher
Jane R. Brady			 
Sean Frost	
Nora Miller	  	
Aiden Cronin	
Rosaleen McCormack			 
Alanna O’Sullivan	
Kerry Keigran
	

Cathrine (Clan) Dillon		
Siobhan Whelan Johnston			
Joseph Reilly	
32/50 Club
32/50 Club			 
Kevin Mahoney		
32/50 Club
32/50 Club	
Anne Burke*	
John S.  O’Keeffe*	

Alice Ravano
Shannon/Karen Kinahan	
Thomas Cunnane	
William & Susan Collins
Hannah O’Connell	
Joan McClain*			 
32/50 Club
Pat/Ann Aherne 
Ben & Joe O’Leary*				  
Richard Quinn

The 32/50 Drawing held on August, 2011
The winning combination was North Carolina & Donegal held by Julie and Margaret Gavney for $550

James Coffey
Mary O’Sullivan		
Sue & Pat Keller		
John & Beatrice Brady
Agnes & Ben Dalberg			 
Marie Ryder	
Rita T. Torpey	  	
Sr. Maurice Hagen	
Noreen McEllistrim			 
Marjorie Caserta	
Margaret McDonald
	

Noreen O’Connor		
John S. O’Keeffe*			
John Donohue	
32/50 Club
Peter Tunney			 
Teresa Hallinan		
Joanne Hayes White
Phyllis Fealy & Monica Duffy	
Anne Burke*	
Bob Murphy	

James McHugh
Don Tennenbaum	
Michael Keys
Gerald J. De Ryan*
Mary O’Sullivan	
Owen Connolly			 
Mary Mcgrath
Rory & Teresa Moore*
Glynn & McKernan				  
32/50 Club

The 32/50 Drawing held on September 22, 2011
The winning combination was Louisiana & Fermanagh held by Kathleen Quinlan for $550

The 32/50 Drawing held on October 27, 2011
The winning combination was South Dakota & Sligo held by Kathy Breen for $550

32/50 Club
32/50 Club		
Kevin & Margaret Gavney		
32/50 Club
Sean McNulty			 
Anna May O’Connor	
32/50 Club 	
32/50 Club	
Maureen Sullivan			
Harvey Patrick & Mitzi Samson*
32/50 Club
	

Rita Engler		
Eileen &Tony O’Sullivan		
John S. O’Keeffe*	
32/50 Club
Mary Murphy			 
Declan O’Connell	
Cecilia Gaddini
32/50 Club	
32/50 Club	
Eileen & Tony O’Sullivan	

32/50 Club
Oliver & Delia McCabe
Elizabeth Shanley
32/50 Club
Frank & Lois Noonan
32/50 Club		
32/50 Club
Rosemary Shanahan
32/50 Club
32/50 Club

Drawing for all three 32/50 was held on October 27, 2011.



Friday, December 9, 2011
no host cocktails 5:30 pm ~ Dinner 6:30pm  
Members Room  ~ $25 per person

Menu  ~ 

Prime Rib, Chicken Pomodoro or Salmon  

You are cordially invited to the the
Ladies Auxiliary Annual Christmas Dinner

Make your reservations with Phyllis O’Connor (650) 878-5986 or Alice Mayo (415) 584-6334

Congratulations to all the $100 Winners
*Received an additional $50 for being present. 

For more information about the 32/50 Club please leave a message for the 32/50 Committee at (415) 661- 2700, ext. 305.

The 32/50 Drawing held on November 17, 2011
The winning combination was Wisconsin & Offaly held by Alice & James Mayo for $550

32/50 Club
32/50 Club		
Maureen Ineich
Michael J. Brady
McLoughlin Family
Kathleen O’Keeffe
Bill Luqué*
Ann & John Hayes
Cathleen Mibach
Michael Keys
	

32/50 Club
Pat Conroy
Kathleen Luhman
Jane Brady
Noreen Ruane
Con & Marge Hagen
32/50 Club
Patrick Hanley
Peg Ryan
32/50 Club

Maggie & Anne Burke*
Margaret McDonald
Carol Marshall/Hoenisch 
Anne O’Connell
Helen Martin
Debbie/Mitzi Samson*
Cathrine Dillon (Clan)*
John S. O’Keeffe*
Brooke/Margaret Gavney*
Dorothy Edwards
Daniel/Kathy/Teresa Slane

...and more 32/50 CLUB



	

Heartfelt condolences to the families of recently deceased members: Mike Flannery, Ina Gavin, 
Nora (Thorsen) O’Connor, Peter O’Hagan and John Reilly. RIP

The Deceased Members Mass, which was celebrated this year by Father John J. O’Neill, is a long 
standing tradition to remember those Members of the UICC who have passed.  There was an excellent 
turnout this year honoring our dearly missed Deceased Members.  As usual, Jack Curtin did a wonder-
ful job organizing it along with assistance  from Peggy Mylett, Roger Gargano, Garry & Valerie 
McGrew, and all those who participated in the Mass itself (readers, Eucharistic ministers, etc).  If 
anyone is missing or if there are any mistakes in the Deceased Members Mass booklet, please submit 
the corrections to the Membership Committee as quickly as possible.  If you weren’t able to make it 
to the mass and would like a copy of the booklet, forward three (3) .44c stamps and 8x10 envelope 
to  the Membership Committee and they will forward a copy to you.  There are limited booklets left, 
first come -- first served.

Congratulations to Margaret McAuliffe who will be honored at the Rebel Cork dinner this year.  A 
note of appreciation to Nora Daly and Jimmy Daly and team for organizing the lovely event.

MEMBERSHIP CORNER

		     Highlight on Volunteers 

Kudos to the ICCC for organizing their First Annual Dance at the UICC. What a fun idea!

MEMBER NEWS
Please tell us what you and your family are doing. Send/share Member news items or comments for 
inclusion in the Membership Corner of the monthly UICC newsletter by sending them to the attention of 
MEMBERSHIP at UICC or e-mail news to: UICC_membership@yahoo.com

MEMBERSHIP FILES
It’s important that your individual Membership file is accurate and current. Send “Change of Address” (via 
e-mail address below OR mail to UICC) to keep your file current. Review the MIA’s members on the Member-
ship page of UICC website and forward updates. Forward your e-mail address to receive bi-weekly updates 
of UICC events and activities.Please know that your member files are confidential. 

Direct concerns or questions to Membership Committee at UICC_membership@yahoo.com

 	 Wishing everyone a Blessed Christmas 
and a Happy New Year!

Law Offices of 

Jack Riordan
Kerry Riordan Sykes*

Maureen S. McFadden
*Certified Specialist in Estate Planning, Trust & Probate Law 
by the State Bar of California Board of Legal Specialization

377 West Portal Avenue, San Francisco, CA 94127
(415) 661-9050

Free Initial Consultation

Brennan & Associates
Insurance Brokers

License No. 0649629

Thomas J. Brennan
Business Insurance Specialists

800-826-5550

 2200 Powell Street, Suite 1225
Emeryville, CA 94608





Ring in the New Year 
 

With Family and Friends
At the 36th Annual UICC

 New Years Eve Bash!                                      

December 31, 2011
Cocktails and Hors d’oeuvres 7pm  ~ Dinner 8pm

Music ~ Kevin Roche

        Name ______________________________________________Phone________________________

Mailing Address ___________________________________________________________________

Choice of  Dinner entrée (enter number of  orders):  Filet Mignon _______  Salmon _________

Please reserve _____reservations at $75 per person. Total amount enclosed____________

Please make check payable to UICC and mail with reservation form to:
Maureen Hickey

301 Cavanaugh Street
San Mateo, CA  94401

    All reservations must be in by December 20, 2011
For further information please contact Teresa Moore (415) 661-2700





• Honest
   • Aggressive
      • Dependable

473 Jackson Street
San Francisco, CA 94111

fax: (415) 395-9206

Terence A Redmond
Attorney at Law

A  Native San Franciscan 
Serving San Franciscans for 34 years

PerSonAl inJury

ProFeSSionAl negligenCe

FAmily lAw

CriminAl DeFenSe

immigrATion lAw
Financing is available - call now

(415) 395-9000

Please contact our Pre-Planning Department for
your FREE Personal Planning Guide

Duggan’s Serra Mortuary, Daly City             FD1098

415/587-4500      650/756-4500
 Driscoll’s Valencia St. Serra Mortuary, SF     FD1665

415/970-8801
Sullivan’s Funeral Home & Cremation Svcs   FD 228

415/621-4567
www.duggansserra.com

My Funeral, My Cremation, My Way®
Traditional & Cremation Services

“Our Family Serving Yours”

q

Celebrations of Life

	 Ladies Ancient Order of Hibernians Division 2 recently sponsored a fund-raising activity-
--Fashion show on November 6, 2011 at the UICC.  It was a tremendous success and a good time 
was shared by all.  It was due to the hard work and support of the Division 2 members.  We wish 
to thank the following members for their contributions in making it a wonderful success:  Kathleen 
Burke, Maureen Bryne, Alice Carouba, Kathleen Carouba, Anne Marie Cooper, Terry Deasy, Colleen 
Driscoll, Kathleen Grogan, Kathleen Fitzgerald, Rosaleen Flynn, Claire Hackett, Patricia Hackett, 
Denice Hickey, Maureen Hickey, Eileen Madden, Sally Mulkerrins, Peggy Mylett, Pam Naughton, 
Cathy Pallas, Mary Ryan, and Mary Ryan-Baireuther.  Special recognition also needs to be given to 
our delightful & beautiful children and adult models.  The children definitely stole the show.  Thanks 
to our handsome escorts Tom Clune and Eamon McSwiggan for a job well done and to harpist Sister 
Fidelma Heeran.
	 Many local businesses and merchants supported our efforts and were listed on the program.  
Attendees complimented the UICC staff on the delicious food and their patience and professionalism 
in serving the food and wine.  We are all grateful.  
	 Special thanks to Teresa Moore O’Leary and Peggy Mylett who helped us all deal with late registrations and seating changes. 
We also wish to thank Anne Carew for her wonderful pictures of the event.

Fall Fashions ~ November 6
— Marie Gavney and Mary Anne McGuire-Hickey co-chairs



United Irish Cultural Center, Inc.
32/50

Dear Members, 

32/50 is a game that combines the 32 counties of Ireland with the 50 states of America. It is a great opportunity to 
win some big prizes while raising funds for the United Irish Cultural Center. 

There are a total of 1,600 combinations available in the game - 32 counties x 50 states. The cost of each annual 
membership is $32.50, which allows members to participate in a monthly drawing for a full year.

Each member is assigned a county of Ireland and one of the states of America. There are no duplicate combinations. 
Each combination belongs to only one member.

A drawing is held each month at which one of the 50 states and one of the 32 counties is drawn. Each member 
holding that state receives $50. The member holding the state plus the county drawn receives an additional $500, 
for a total of $550. Drawings in the months of June through March are held at the monthly UICC membership 
meeting. (If you attend the meeting and your name is on a combination drawn, you win an additional $50!) The 
first and twelfth drawings of the year are held at a special event in May, held to thank 32/50 members for their 
support. The combination holders for those months ( April/May) receive not $550, but $3,250!

It is possible to win more than once a year —and each member’s chances only increase with the number of 
combinations they purchase!

The 2012/2013 membership year is now open. Mail requests to the United Irish Cultural Center, 2700 - 45th 
Avenue, San Francisco, CA 94116. Requests will be filed as soon as possible.

Members of the 2011/2012 Club will receive a renewal notice in the mail. The renewal period for current 
memberships runs through January 2012.

If you would like more information, please leave a message for the 32/50 Committee at (415) 552-9620.

I would like to participate in the 32/50 Club this year. 

Enclosed is my check in the amount of $32.50 per combination.

Name:    __________________________________________________________________________________

Address: __________________________________________________________________________________	
	   
	    __________________________________________________________________________________

Phone:    _____________________________________ UICC Membership No. _________________________
 
I would prefer the following states and/or counties if available: 
_________________________________________________________________________________________

 ❐      I would like to talk to a member of the 32/50 Committee.
Please return this entire sheet with your check.



JOHN CAMPBELL BAKED GOODS DAILY

POTATO BREAD ~ BATCH BREAD ~ BROWN BREAD

SCONES ~ MEAT & CHICKEN PASTRIES ~ SAUSAGE ROLLS

WINSTON BACON, SAUSAGE AND BOILING BACON

GALTEE ~ DONNELLY ~ SHANNON

IRISH BACON & SAUSAGES & PUDDINGS

IRISH GOLD BUTTER & SPREAD

CADBURY ~  NESTLÉ ~ MARS ~ IRISH CANDIES & SWEETS

ERIN’S ~ KNORR ~ COLEMANS ~ IRISH SOUPS & MIXES

HEINZ ~ BATCHELORS ~ MORTONS

IRISH BEANS & PEAS

BARRY’S ~ LYONS ~ TWININGS ~ IRISH TEAS

JACOBS ~ BURTONS ~ MCVITIES

IRISH COOKIES & BISCUITS

MAGNERS ~ STRONGBOW ~ GUINNESS

IRISH CIDERS & ALES

MANY MORE IRISH PRODUCT BRANDS

OATFIELDS ~ BIRDS ~ AMBROSIA ~ WEETABIX ~ MCDONNELL’S ~ MCCANN’S

ODLUM’S ~ CHEF’S ~ BORLAND’S ~ HP ~ YR ~ BISTO ~ CLUB ~ LUCOZADE

CIDONA ~ LILT ~ FANTA ~ UNCLE BEN’S ~ DUERR’S ~ FRUITFIELD

HUNKY DORY’S ~ KING’S ~ GOLDEN WONDER ~ TAYTO’S ~ WALKER’S ~ KP

YOUR IRISH FOOD HEADQUARTERS in the SUNSET

Irish Breakfast served 7 days a week from 7am to 1pm

500 Kirkham Street & 9th Avenue
PHONE (415)731-0982  FAX (415)731-3043

Roxie Market & Deli
ex Shanahans market



TO RECEIVE THE UICC BULLETIN for 2012
 PLEASE FILL OUT AND RETURN THIS FORM

ALONG WITH A CHECK IN THE AMOUNT OF $27.00

p NEW     p RENEWAL      p CHANGE of ADDRESS   
Your subscription period is January 2012 through December 2012

	

		  Name _____________________________________________________________

		  Member   p YES 	   p NO   

		  Membership Number ___________________________

		  Address ____________________________________________________________

		  City ______________________ State _____________ Zip code _______________

		  Telephone ________________________E mail _____________________________
					   
		  Please make check payable to:   UICC/Bulletin
				    	
		  MAIL TO:                   United Irish Cultural Center     
			         		       Att: Maureen Hickey/Mitzi Samson
			         		       2700 - 45th Avenue
			         		       San Francisco, CA 94116

Thank You For Your Support 
For the Past 8 Years!

RENEW - SUBSCRIBE 

	 2012 UICC BULLETIN
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United Irish Cultural Center, Inc.

2700 45th Avenue
San Francisco, CA 94116-2696

There will be no General Meeting this month.

Santa will make his annual 
stop at the UICC!

Sunday, December 11th
11am-1pm ~ St. Francis Room 

Come for Santa and Stay for Brunch!
We have an exciting new chef at our restaurant

just waiting to impress you!!

Brunch served 10am - 2 pm!!

Call 415/661-2700 for more info




